
Schaffhausen, April 13, 2018 

Information 

IS 08 /2018 – BU Industry 

Signet 3-4150-2/-5/-6 Turbidimeter Retirement 

Announcement 

Dear GF Partner, 

This is to inform you that we will be retiring the 3-4150-2/ -5 & -6 Turbidimeter systems 
effective August 1, 2018 or as soon as current inventory has been exhausted. 

Turbidimeter Type 3-4150-1/ -3 & -4 are still in the range. 

Below is a cross reference of replacement products to support your customers for their 
Turbidity system needs 

Should you need any further information, feel free to contact us at:

mailto:tech.export.ps@georgfischer.com



